
 

 

 

February 7, 2021 

Worship Host                                            Matt N, Jan Wickline                               

Lead Worshiper                                     Pastor Charlie Grimes                                      

Message                                            Pastor Jim Bartholomew 

The One Who Fills the Temple Owns the Temple 

 1 Corinthians 3:16-23 

 

Good morning and welcome to Dayspring Christian 

Fellowship!  You are not here by accident – you are here 

for a reason.  We have every expectation that you will 

experience the presence of God the Father, Son, and 

Holy Spirit in our worship time as we sing, pray, give tithes 

and offerings, and listen to a Christ-centered message 

from the Bible.  You are encouraged to lean in and 

worship.    

 

Our Sunday Services can be viewed through Facebook 

Live and the Dayspring YouTube channel. Links and 

livestream are also available on our website:  

www.dayspringcf.us 

 

 

Preaching Next Week 

                               Pastor Jim Bartholomew 

 

         

Birthdays This Week 

Wendy G. 

Ryan B. 

 

Children’s Ministry Information 

Out of an abundance of caution, we will not have Nursery 

or Sunday School until further notice. 

 

Children’s Church will begin again in February!  

Pastor Jan and her helpers will begin hosting children's 

activities on the 2nd and 4th Sundays of each month, 

during both services (sermon time) downstairs in the large 

basement space.  All children age 3 through 5th grade 

are invited! 

 

Announcements 

Our Newest Dayspringer - 

We join with the Isaac and Krystal Bartholomew Family in 

celebrating the birth of Jarett D. (Rhett) on February 4.      

 

Dayspring Women - YOU ARE INVITED to join us for a new 

Prevailers study. 

Beginning on February 11, we will meet every other 

Thursday evening at 7PM at the Dayspring building.  Beth 

Tenley and Rhoda Steiner will lead a study on the book 

Destroying Fear by John Ramirez.  If you would like a book 

please contact Rhoda at 330-465-8808 or 

rhoda@steiner7.com. The books are $10 each but Beth 

said to tell you that if cash flow is an issue, we’ll hook you 

up!  Don’t let that be a barrier. We hope you can join us – 

and feel free to invite a friend!  

Hebrews 13:5-6  For God Himself has said, “I will never leave you 

nor forsake you.” So we may boldly say: “The Lord is my helper; I 

will not fear. What can man do to me?” 

 

 

http://www.dayspringcf.us/


 

Men’s Solitude Retreat  

Camp Luz is not able to host our typical Men’s Retreat this 

year, but we are still committed to providing an 

opportunity for Men to experience spiritual growth and 

renewal.  On February 26 & 27, we are hosting a Silence 

and Solitude Retreat for Men to spend some time alone 

with God.  We will provide meals and private lodging, a 

suggested schedule, several prayer and meditation 

stations, and some devotional materials to guide your 

time apart.  Registration is available at 

www.campluz.com.  You can also contact the Camp 

office to register or with questions. 

 

 

Dayspring Service Opportunities 

MCC Connections Thrift Shop 

MCC Connections Thrift Shop is excited to announce we 

are expanding and opening a second store in the 

Massillon area.  This store will be an extension of our Kidron 

store, and will be called 'Connections Thrift Outlet'.  There 

are currently several openings for volunteers in both the 

Kidron and Massillon stores.  A few immediate needs are; 

weaver for the rug department, furniture pick-up assistant 

(once a week) in Kidron, cashiers and volunteers to 

process items at the Massillon store. Most volunteer 

openings are shifts of 4 hours a week.  Come and be part 

of supporting MCC in world-wide service, development, 

and relief work. For additional information, email; 

cindy@mccconnections.com or call 330-857-7802. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Weekly Budget Goal: $5,696.00 

1/31/21 

Online: $1,236.79 

Cash/Checks: $1,547.00 

 

Contact Information 

www.dayspringcf.us 

6592 Wales Avenue NW 

Massillon, OH 44646 

330-832-6545 

 dayspringcf.us@gmail.com 

 

We are a member of the Evana Network  www.evananetwork.org 

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram:  @dayspringcf 

 

Jim Bartholomew, Lead Pastor                                          330-327-3669 

Kent Miller, Associate Pastor                                               330-388-1889 

Charlie Grimes, Administrative Worship Pastor                 330-412-1597 

Jan Wickline, Children’s Pastor                               330-323-1128 

Sean and Hannah Miller, Youth Pastors                            330-413-1818 

 

Elders: Aaron Martin, Rhoda Steiner, Rick Stjernholm, Ted Wickline 

 

Pastoral days off: 

Monday: Charlie Grimes 

Tuesday: Jim Bartholomew 

Friday: Kent Miller 

*Please respect staff days off for non-emergencies. 

 

 

Bulletin:  Submit to Vickie Kappes by noon on Thursday at 

dayspringcf.us@gmail.com 

Church calendar:  www.dayspringcf.us/calendar 

Building reservations: dayspringcf.us@gmail.com or 330-832-6545 
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